
Minutes of Ramsgreave Annual Parish Meeting Held May 2021 

 

Election of Chair 

Peter Ainsworth was elected Chair for the Annual Parish Meeting. 

Election of Vice Chair 

Kathryn Berzins was elected Vice Chair for the Annual Parish Meeting. 

Declarations of interest 

No members made declarations of interest. 

Apologies 

Apologies were received from Cllr Sue Bibby, Cllr Hirst. 

Chairman’s Report 

The Chairman presented his report, of note was that there was no annual parish meeting in 2020 

due to Covid19. The statutory number of meetings have been held albeit via Zoom. The parish 

council is solvent. The Chairman also explained that he would not be standing for Chair or Vice Chair 

for the forthcoming year. 


